

STANBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Parents In Partnership

Tuesday 23rd September 2014

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find attached, information about our well established Parents In Partnership (PIP) group. Our first meeting of the new school year will take place this Friday 26th September, 9am – 10.30am in the Elliot Building.

If you would like to come along to find out more or become a class representative, you would be very welcome. If you can't make the first meeting, but would like to attend future meetings, please let the school office know.

Meeting dates for the year are outlined below:

Term	Meeting date
1	Thursday 25 th September 2014, 9am
2	Friday 21 st November 2014, 9am
3	Friday 23 rd January 2015, 9am
4	Thursday 19 th March 2015, 9am
5	Friday 8 th May 2015, 9am
6	Thursday 25 th June 2015, 9am

We look forward to continuing to strengthen partnerships with all our families and enabling them to become an active part of school life.

If you have any further questions about PIP, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Kind regards,

Miss F. Bertham and Mrs M. Walker Head Teacher Senior Leader